
HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE DIRECTION OF 
POLICING IN SUFFOLK 

 

 

 

A message from Tim Passmore, Suffolk Police and Crime 

Commissioner. 
 

Following my re-election earlier this year I have drafted a 

new Police and Crime Plan which, once adopted, will be 

Suffolk's plan for policing over the next four years. 

As a valued partner I would really appreciate your 

thoughts on the plan before it is formally adopted.  The 

consultation is an opportunity for councils and residents to 

express views on the draft plan and I can assure you all 

views and comments will be considered.  

 

I encourage you to share this information with your 

residents so that they can take part in the consultation. 
 

To participate please go to: 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SuffolkDraftPoliceCrimePlan/ 

 

The consultation will run until 9am on Monday 20 January 2025.  
 

 

 

 

 

Posted by Westhall Parish Clerk 10/01/25 

 


